
 

 

 

Routes 4 Bayfront, 7 Locke, 8 
York & 9 Rock Gardens will 
experience delays due to 
construction on York 
Boulevard/Cannon Street 
West.  
 
Construction tentatively scheduled from 
July to December in 2024 and April to 
August in 2025. 
 
Please allow extra time when using 
these Routes when moving around & 
through downtown Hamilton. 
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